From:

Sent: Wednesday, 26 April 2023 3:28 pm

To:

Cc:

Subject: Attachments:

GLC meetings 26th April. GLC Front Door Sign.doc

Afternoon

Could you please pass onto your CSs team that neither the Stop Co Governance or Waiata practise will be happening in the GLC tonight?

We are asking people to contact the individual event organisers for more information.

Please see attached the sign that is up at the GLC doors.

Thanks heaps,

Great Lake Centre • Story Place, Taupō 3330
Private Bag 2005 • Taupō Mail Centre • Taupō 3352 • New Zealand

Follow us on <u>Facebook</u> <u>www.taupo.govt.nz</u>